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I am proud to be working for our members and our Board of Trustees. Cable Co-op 
is moving forward to improve services, keep prices low, and add valuable products 
for our members. We have not increased rates since 2021. Cable Co-op continues 
to change in a positive direction. We are proud of the services we offer, the 
support we provide, and our ability to help our community. 

 

  
Cable Co-op is upgrading our entire network to a Fiber Enriched Network (FEN). 

For more detailed information on the FEN project please visit 
https://www.oberlin.net/fiber-enriched-network/. 

 

 
Our Advanced Wi-Fi is a great value-added service for our members. The best 

technology, best support, and best price in the industry. For more information please 
visit: https://www.oberlin.net/advanced-wi-fi/ 

 

 
Sign up for email billing and/or auto-pay and help save our trees! You can also pay online 

with your Oberlin.net internet service. Call us for help getting started. 
 

Thank you for your membership. Please know we value you and use our resources in the 

best interest of you and your community. 

Cable Co-op 
Your Community, Your Cable Company! 

27 E. College St Oberlin, OH - (440) 775-4001 - www.oberlin.net - www.facebook.com/Cable-Co-op-363407767526903 

https://www.oberlin.net/fiber-enriched-network/
https://www.oberlin.net/advanced-wi-fi/

